Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Federal Aging Programs
The Department of Elder Affairs, No Wrong Door System Planning Project announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: April 21, 2015, 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
PLACE: Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Room 301, Tallahassee, Florida 32399; information to connect to meeting via webinar: https://meet.lync.com/fldoea/carlsonl/7U2T8P9T. The conference call: 1(888)670-3525, participant code: 2532858895
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Discussion of the No Wrong Door System Planning Project Initiatives.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mary Hodges, Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000, (850)414-2184, Hodgesm@elderaffairs.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 72 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mary Hodges, Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000, (850)414-2184, Hodgesm@elderaffairs.org If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Mary Hodges, Department of Elder Affairs, 4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-7000, (850)414-2184, Hodgesm@elderaffairs.org.
